
            Norwood Festival of Bands Concert 

Thursday, January 25, 2018 

7PM Norwood High School Gym 

 

The Norwood Fine Arts Department is very excited to announce that our second annual Festival of Bands Concert will be 

held on Thursday, January, 25th, 2018 in the SHS gymnasium.  This is an opportunity for members of the elementary, 

middle, and high school bands to come together and put on a spectacular concert.  Each ensemble will perform separately 

and then we will cap off the evening with a massive combined number with all of the groups playing together.   

 

** Dress for this concert is any version of BLACK AND WHITE 
 

 

5:25………………..4th Grade Band reports to SHS Cafeteria  

(Drop your child off at door # 14. Parents are asked to drop their child off and then come back for 6:35 

when doors are open for general admission.)   

5:40………………. 5th Grade Band reports to SHS Cafeteria  

(Drop your child off at door # 14. Parents are asked to drop their child off and then come back for 6:35 

when doors are open for general admission.)   

5:45-6:00………. All Town 4th Grade Band rehearses 

6:00-6:15………. All Town 5th Grade Band rehearses 

6:15-6:35………. Combined Piece rehearsal (All Bands) 

6:35………………. Doors open for general seating  

(ENTER THROUGH DOOR # 3) 

7:00………………..Concert Begins 

 

Program order 

1. SHS Wind Ensemble 
2. 6th Grade Band 
3. 4th Grade All-town Band: Joy of Winter 
4. 7th Grade Band 
5. 5th Grade All-town Band: Dance of the Reed Flutes, A Holiday Journey 
6. 8th Grade Band 
7. 8th Grade and SHS Wind Ensemble 
8. FINALE - ALL GROUPS – Festival of Bands March 
 


